
 United Nations  S/2013/296

  
 

Security Council  
Distr.: General 
17 May 2013 
 
Original: English 

 

13-34030 (E)    200513     
*1334030*  
 

  Letter dated 17 May 2013 from the President of the Security Council 
addressed to the Secretary-General 
 
 

 I have the honour to respond to your letter of 15 May 2013 (S/2013/295), in 
which you referred to Security Council resolution 899 (1994), concerning the matter 
of the Iraqi private citizens and their assets that remained on Kuwaiti territory 
following the demarcation of the international boundary between Iraq and Kuwait. 

 In this connection, I wish to inform you that the Security Council has decided 
to approve the proposal contained in your letter. 
 
 

(Signed) Kodjo Menan 
President of the Security Council 

 


